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I am writing in support of the City of Mosier's application for a $2.5 Million Capital 

Funding Request.  We are in a high fire danger area and need to have our Fire 

services updated.  To do so we need a new station that will hold the necessary 

equipment and supplies to fight fires in the area,  Mosier has experienced several 

fires in the past several years; most noticeable are the train derailment in 2016, and 

recently the Microwave Fire of 2024.  We would be able to have a place for a fire 

command station, as well as temporary housing for fire fighters.  Thank you for 

considering this request.   

 

Donna Wehrley 

Mosier, Or 97040 


